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BM/DM               16th January 2018 

 

Year 4 Swimming 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

It is extremely important that all children learn to swim for safety reasons and to help them develop 

a healthy lifestyle. Therefore, starting week commencing 22nd January, for the Spring term, your 

son/daughter will be swimming every Thursday morning at Ellergreen Leisure Centre.  

All children will need a swimming cap (which can be purchased from school), a towel and suitable 

swimwear (swimming shorts for boys and a swimsuit for girls - no bikinis).  

Just a gentle reminder, if your child is asthmatic they must have their inhaler or they will not be taken 

off site, and earrings are not allowed to be worn at all when swimming. 

Thank you in advance for your co-operation. 

Yours faithfully, 

B Marsden 

Mrs B .Marsden 
Year 4 Class Teacher 

 

 

  


